
April 2017 
From The Editor 

Welcome to the Jayco Jaybirds SA club newsletter.  
Many thanks to Phil for his write up of the Laura rally.  Photos are a combi-
nation of those from Judy, Pauline and myself. 
Keith Greenlees   Editor (kagreenlees@gmail.com) 

May 5-7th McLaren Vale (83239255) The people who went last time are 
looking forward to a return visit. The sites have now been confirmed and the 
cost of the sites are $34.20 as we have a 10% discount. On the Friday night 
we will have a shared tea and depending on the weather, Saturday will be 
arranged when we are there. 
June 2-4th Tanunda (85632784) please just let me know if you are coming. 
1stJuly: lunch  will be at the Avoca Hotel on South Road around Australian 
Caravan Co. Will book for 12.30 again. Please let me know if you will be at-
tending. 
For those who like to plan way ahead, we have amended our October from 
Middleton to Hahndorf.  More info nearer the time. 
Reminder that when daylight savings finishes we change from BBQ and 
Salad to a shared meal and usually a pub or club visit. 
 Remember:  1) to book in your attendance 4-6 weeks prior to a rally. 

   2) If you can’t make it after you have booked with me, you will                                                      
      need to let the park know as well as myself. 

If you have any queries please contact me either by email hollo-
way_anne@hotmail or phone 0417839536.   

Annual General Meeting 
Wednesday 31st May 2017 

7:30 pm 
Australian Caravan Co. 

South Road, Edwardstown 
Agenda will be sent out closer to the date. 



Laura Community Caravan Park 
Laura 

 

And so 11 vans ventured to 
Laura for the April rally with one 
couple opting for a cabin for the 
weekend. 
As usual those not committed 
to work were able to arrive as 
early as Thursday and stay be-
yond the weekend.  The work 
commitment drove some home 
early on Sunday. 
We welcomed Kevin and Evelyn for their first rally and apparently didn’t 
scare them off as they took a membership application form and promised to 
come back. 

Friday evening saw the 
usual bounty of food shared 
in the camp kitchen with 
much merriment enjoyed by 
everyone. 
Saturday a large contingent 
ventured to Boolaroo Centre 
from the sheep racing big 
day out.  While we had fun 
and enjoyed the country at-
mosphere  the  event 

prooooved tooooo  beeeee  tooooooo  slowwwww for some and we left after 
race 2.  Of course that meant that we were back at camp early for happy 
hour…..bugger! 
The club sponsored dinner for Saturday night with pizza’s purchased from 
the local store. Another injection of cash into the local economy. 
Eating pizza, drinking wine and watching the Adelaide Crows win a fantastic 
game of football over Port Adelaide really finished the day off on a high. 
The Laura Caravan Park is a community run operation with nice surrounds 
and clean amenities.  The camp kitchen was well equipped and the town 
has sufficient shops and other points of interest to keep everyone happy. 
Another great weekend with great company. 
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ACCA SA can supply ‘Do Not Overtake 
Turning Vehicle’ signs at $12 each for a 
sticker or $15 each for an aluminium plate 
one.  Please let Phil know if you would like 
to order one. 
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Unsubscribe 
If you no longer wish to be on our mailing list, please email: 
 kagreenlees@gmail.com 
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Upcoming Rallies - 2017 
 

May 5th - 7th  McLaren Vale 

June 2nd - 4th  Tanunda 

July     Lunch instead of a rally 

August 4th - 6th  Mount Barker 

September 1st - 3rd Barmera 

October 6th - 8th  Hahndorf 

November 3rd - 5th Port Vincent 

December   Wirrinna 

Booking into a Rally 
If you wish to participate in any rallies, you will need to :  
 Advise Anne by email or telephone of your intention to participate four 

weeks before the rally date. 
 holloway_anne@hotmail.com 
 Phone: 0417 839 536 
 
 ALSO, should you wish to arrive earlier or depart later than the dates  

booked by the club, you will need to communicate DIRECTLY with the 
caravan park concerned to discuss your dates of arrival and departure.  
Could you please also let Anne know that you have done so? 


